
           

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOUTH HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
 

‘Building Character, Learning Together’ 
 

Co-Headteachers:  

Miss J Wellbelove & Miss L Wren 

Heath Lane 

Hemel Hempstead 

Hertfordshire 

HP1 1TT 

Tel: 01442 402127 

email: admin@southhill.herts.sch.uk 

website: www.southhill.herts.sch.uk 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

South Hill School Choir  
 

Your child has expressed an interest in joining the choir. The choir is open to children in 

KS2 and is led by me, Mrs Toms, on Tuesday mornings, 8.00 – 8.30 am.  Children can bring 

a healthy snack to eat before school begins at 8.40am. 

 

We are looking forward to singing at different events throughout the school year.  Please 

could you fill in the slip below to confirm that you are happy for your child to attend and 

return to the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

C Toms 

Mrs Toms 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

South Hill School Choir 

 

 

 

My child…………………………… would like to attend choir on Tuesday mornings 

 

 

 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Carer)  
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